
 

 

 

 

 

 

As the COVID-19 situation continues to rapidly evolve, we want to ensure you are kept up to 

date with what is happening at Whitehorse Industries Pty Ltd. 

 

The health and safety of the customers that we service and our on-site staff is paramount. As 

per the recent announcement from the Victorian Government, the wearing of face masks or 

coverings is now compulsory throughout metro Melbourne and the Mitchell Shire for anybody 

leaving their home, unless a lawful exception applies. 

 

Therefore, should you need to visit Whitehorse Industries Pty Ltd, we expect that you 

comply with this mandate and wear a face mask or covering while on our premises 

unless an exception applies to you, failure to do so will deny entry or service on the 

premises. Masks have also become compulsory for our Staff, unless they too have an 

exception. Please also continue to practice social distancing where possible. 

 

For more information visit the Victoria Department of Health and Human Services Coronavirus 

page. 

 

Whitehorse Industries Pty Ltd have implemented enhanced hygiene measures and sanitising for 

the Health and Safety of all staff and customers. 

 

Thank you for understanding and for doing the right thing as we all navigate through this 

challenging time together. 

 

Kind Regards,  

Geoff Tobias, Adrian Gillam & Craig Winters  

Directors 
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